
Whereas Alberta has an inspirational Post-Secondary Education sector with internationally recognized research universities, top polytechnics, and an extensive network of regional universities and colleges; 

Whereas the current Government of Alberta is applying deep provincial funding cuts to the Post-Secondary Education sector over the next four years;

Whereas the Alberta Post-Secondary Education sector is experiencing regressive labour legislation, secret government mandates, forced wage roll backs, and dictated contract term limits, which interfere with the free collective bargaining process; 

Be it resolved that CAUT release a public statement that strongly condemns the Government of Alberta for its failure to adequately support Post-Secondary Education Institutions in Alberta.
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